
END OF LIFE NOTIFICATION 

MODEL DS1500, DS1520  

 

Dear Customer, 

 

As part of our ongoing product development and product life cycle process, two double sheet detector models DS1500 and 

DS1520 have entered the end of life process. These two models have direct form, fit, and functional replacements. The 

replacing units may have additional features.  

 

At this time, we are announcing the end of life plan for the products listed below:  

DISCONTINUED PRODUCTS RECOMMENDED REPLACEMENT 

DS1500 DS1510 

DS1520 DS1522 

 

 

Additional Detail: 

• The DS1510 (direct replacement to the DS1500) offers an added feature of automatic calibration.   

• The DS1522 (direct replacement to the DS1520) is slightly deeper. The DS1522’s depth is 41.3mm (1.625”) compared 

to the DS1520’s depth of 33.3mm (1.31”). The DS1522 offers additional features including local or remote selection of 

preset memories and up to 64 calibration memory slots, as opposed to only two with the DS1520.  

 

If you would like to make final purchases of the discontinued products, please place an order before the END OF SALE date 

below. Prime Controls reserves the right to limit and allocate quantities in the event demand exceeds available supply.  

 

MODEL # END OF LIFE 

ANNOUNCEMENT 

END OF SALE DATE 

 

END OF SERVICE 

DATE 

EXTENDED SERVICE 

PERIOD 

DS1500 8/1/22 8/1/23 8/1/27 N/A 

DS1520 8/1/22 8/1/23 8/1/27 N/A 

 

Prime Controls will provide technical support and repair services until the End of Service date. If service is not possible, Prime 

Controls will offer an alternative product of similar or greater functionality.  

Please visit our website for a full overview of our End of Life policy.  

 

Thank you for your business. If we can help you with any questions or provide additional details, please contact us at: 

+1.937.435.8659 or vip@primecontrols.com .  

 


